Craig, Sondra

From: Dunnum, Scott

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2022 11:55 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: RE: For Review - CSM - 4625 Mormon Coulee Road

The Engineering Department has reviewed this CSM and approves.

Scott Dunnum

Chief Surveyor

Engineering Department
City of La Crosse
dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org
608-789-7369

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 9:05 AM

To: Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina
<ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Asp, Brian <aspb@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: FW: For Review - CSM - 4625 Mormon Coulee Road

Just a reminder to review and respond with your comments or approval. This CSM will be going to Council next month as
it is in our extraterritorial jurisdiction.

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 3:54 PM

To: Asp, Brian <aspb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina
<ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David
<Reinhartd @cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: For Review - CSM - 4625 Mormon Coulee Road

Good afternoon,

Attached for your review is a CSM filed for property 4625 Mormon Coulee Road in the City of La Crosse. Please respond
with your comments or approval.

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)



